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Finale of auction year with drum-roll 

Verden Auction in November 

 

 

Verden. The Verden auction year ends with the November auction. On Saturday, 

November 14th, 72 excellent riding horses for all demands will be auctioned off 

online. From November 3rd, they can be tried out. First bids can be placed from  

November, 8th.  

 

The collection of the Verden auction on November 14th includes 48 dressage and 24 

show jumping horses. Five are former Verden auction foals. The first one comes directly 

with head number one: the now three-year-old dark bay Freya by Fürsten-

Look/Fidermark (breeder: Dirk Lohmann, Schermbeck, exhibitor: Peter Dieckmann, 

Odenthal). Not yet introduced to competition sport herself, the successes of her family 

give hope for a successful future.  

 

The riding horses of the Verden Auction in November will be delivered to Verden on 

November 2nd. It will be possible to try out the horses in compliance with the valid 

distance and hygiene regulations, the auction will be an online auction again. The first 

presentation on Saturday, November 7th, will be broadcast live on the internet as well as 

the presentation on Wednesday, November 11th, and the free jumping on Friday, 

November 13th. The first bids can be placed online on November 8th, the "Bid Up", the 

final phase, will start on Saturday, November 14th, at 2 pm CET. 

 

Further information: www.hannoveraner.com 


